
 

Assistant Teacher Position (various ages)

Resurrection Catholic Primary School is a small, Catholic School 
located in the heart of the Tualatin Valley.  The RCPS community values 
an inquiry-based, constructivist approach to instruction. Teachers at 
Resurrection are responsive to student exploration and serve as guides 
to students, nurturing the formation of both learning and faith. We are 
committed to creating an environment and shaping a curriculum that is 
equitable and inclusive for all.  Our small and dynamic professional 
learning community makes working at Resurrection an opportunity for 
growth. To support our stewardship mission and dedication to embrace 
diversity of social identities among faculty and families, we are eager to 
meet applicants from traditionally underrepresented groups. 

The successful Pre-K (4s) Associate Teacher at Resurrection will: 

•  Value the school's stewardship mission to support students who are 
economically, racially, and ethnically diverse. 

• Support the goals and spirit of Catholic education.  

• Gain experience in developmentally appropriate teaching, student-
driven inquiry and authentic assessment approaches

• Have a sense of humor and a drive to collaborate with colleagues  

• See this role as a possible pathway for gaining the experience toward 
a head teaching position 

• Help to design and maintain the instructional space, valuing 
organization, a sense of peace and safety, and fostering student 
independence 



•  Assist with the overall management and functioning of the classroom 
including (i.e. toileting,  hand washing, snack/meal assistance, lunch/
recess support) 

• Possess strategies to meet the various developmental and pre-
academic needs of young children within a heterogeneous classroom  

• Actively engage in ongoing professional growth and cultural 
competency  

• Be curious and committed to utilizing productivity tools and 
technologies to enhance planning and instruction  

• Observe, assess, and document the student learning experience in 
partnership with Head Teacher  

• Develop comfort in partnering and communicating with families  

• Have strong written and interpersonal communication skills  

• Reflect on teaching practices, in partnership with administration and  
and make adjustments as needed  

• Previous experience supervising and supporting young children  

• Track record of planning and organization  

• Please send resume and cover letter to: primaryschool@rcparish.org  


